rrom: Gennis oy o' [
Sent: 06 November 2016 19:

To: Plannin.

Cc:

Subject: 20 Belsize Square, NW3 4HT / TPO REF C958
Importance: High

Dear Tree Team,

Your ref: 2016/5512/T
Re: Horse chestnut tree at 20, Belsize Square (TPO REF C958)

We live at number 21 Belsize Square and love this beautiful tree which grows in our
neighbour’s front garden. In summer, it adds a beautiful mass of green that brightens the
entire west side of Belsize Square. In the winter, its expansive silhouette and branches gives
a lovely sense of woods and nature, even in the bleakest weather. It is a very British tree,
and one that we treasure.

Would it be possible to chat about this on the phone? We really care about this spectacular
tree, which adds so much to Belsize Square.

In any event, could you please acknowledge this email, so we know you have received it.

Tks, rgds,
Quentin and Olga,
21 Belsize Square, NW3 4HT
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